
WTPR BASKETBALL ADVISORY BOARD 

 8/10/2016 7:30 PM |Senior Center 

In Attendance 

Mike Rossi, Greg Fath, Maria Giangiulio, Steven Clark, Steve Nicolella, Marc Rossi, Frank Gerace, Jim Ulsilton, 

George Eggers, Stephanie Chambers 

Approval of Minutes 

The May minutes were made available to the attendees through paper copies.  Motion to accept minutes, Seconded 

and Passed. 

Program Update 

Registrations will begin on September 1st and continue on through October 31st.  After that time a late fee will be 

issued and players will need to sign up at Parks and Rec. 

Lawn Signs we received approval to post lawn signs across the town.  We will need to reapply on Setember 11th. 

Scoreboard at CRMS waiting to hear back to see if it can be repaired 

Gym lights trying to replace with LED lights at all schools 

Increase of $10 will not occur.  Not enough information from Parks and Rec regarding what charges will/will not 

occur for the 2016-17 season 

Megan’s Law every coach and assistance must possess a Megan’s Law background check and ID 

Roy Goodridge Award – candidates needed (discussed through email:  Steve DiGiulo, Greg Eliasen and Dave 

Brown) 

Intramural League Update 

Boys – All League Coordinator positions have been filled. 

Girls – Steve continues to fill positions 

Finances/Scholarships 

The Booster Club and Trust Account finances were distributed by Greg Fath. 

Scholarships – We had 13 applicants and awarded 7 scholarships. 

 

Travel Boys and Girls 

Boys – Jim continues to work on getting coaches.  He also has reached out for Raters and will make up a universal 

rating sheet. 
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Girls – George will be in one league.  He is still in need of a 4th grade coach.  Not sure if there will be an 8th grade 

team, if there is he will need a coach, Greg Fath would be willing to fill that position if no one comes forward. 

George has requested October 10,11,17,18,19 and 22 all tryout to be held at CRMS 

 

Tryouts/Workouts – We would like to see a closed tryout, parents will leave an emergency contact. Also we need to 

send out a mass email for players to pre-register for the tryouts.   

Referees 

Summer League – was very successful with 15 teams total.  No issues with gyms. 

Clinic – Steve continues to work on it.  Cadets need to be 16 years of age by February. 

Gym Scheduler 

Discussion about using Drobox or Google Docs to update the latest gym schedules.  The League 

Coordinators would like to be notified whenever there is a change in the gym schedules 

Next Meeting  

8/31/2016 7:30 PM, Senior Center 

 

Lawn Signs 

Senior Center 

Orchard valley Middle School 

Corner of Egg Harbor and Hurfville Crosskeys Roads 

Entrance of Surrey Lake 

2 at High school 

Crofton Run Light 

Getty gas station at Greentree and Egg Harbor 

Entrance to Original Wedgwood at the old firehouse at Greentree and Hurffville  

 Hurffville and Nottingham Way in Original Wedgwood  (link to shoppers lane) 

Egg Harbor Road  at Raymond Drive cross from CVS. 

 

 

 

 


